James Howard, Superintendent



HOXIE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

USD #412 - CENTRAL OFFICE

P.O. Box 348, 1100 Queen Avenue Hoxie, KS 67740 Phone • 785 - 675 - 3258 FAX • 785 - 675 - 2126

Website • <u>www.hoxie.org</u> Email • <u>jhoward@hoxie.org</u> * <u>mshipley@hoxie.org</u>

UNOFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED BY BOARD OF EDUCATION

UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 412 SHERIDAN COUNTY, KANSAS

The Board of Education of Unified School District No. 412 met for the Budget Hearing on Monday, August 10, 2020 at 7:00 PM at the Central Administrative Office in Hoxie, Kansas.

PRESENT WERE

BOARD MEMBERS:

Devan Castle, Lola Baalman, Margery Haas, Michael Bretz, Reba White, Billi

Beckman

PRESENT BY PHONE:

Leonard Weber

SUPERINTENDENT:

Jim Howard

CLERK:

Mandy Shipley

PRINCIPAL:

Mark Wildeman

GUESTS:

Peggy Eland, Tennille Giancola, Lichelle Baar, Riley Mauck, Ayleen Dimas,

Payton Rogers, Morgan Keith

Devan Castle called the Budget Hearing to order at 7:00 PM.

The Board and all in attendance recited the flag salute.

The Board welcomed the visitors present.

The Board approved the agenda as presented (Haas/Baalman 7-0).

The Board moved to open the 2020-2021 Budget Hearing (Bretz/Beckman 7-0).

Jim Howard presented the budget and answered questions.

The Board moved to approve the 2020-2021 Budget as presented (White/Haas 7-0).

The Board moved to close the 2020-2021 budget hearting (Baalman/Beckman 7-0).

Devan Castle adjourned the meeting at 7:04 PM.

DEVAN CASTLE, PRESIDENT

Approved this 14th day of September, 2020

MANDY SHIPLEY, CLERK